Mr, Carl W. Dabelstein
1712 "B" Street
Omaha 8, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

IRY WA

1403 EAST 6™ STREET

RADBIO Te—1100

CLEVELAND 14, OHIO ° SUPERIOR 1-4500

January 31, 1961

This is to acknowledge receipt of your

letter reporting reception of KYW on Jamuary 238, 1961.

Your report and comments are helpful to us,

{ and we are pleased to verify your reception.

Thank you for your interest, and we hope

you will be able to receive further programming from XKIW.
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